
 

Page 1 

The Meadows Mag  
A vibrant and caring learning community 

Friday, 23rd November, 2018 
 

   

2C Fuller Street, Seven Hills NSW 2147   T 9631 3737   F 9896 3281 
E themeadows-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website:  www.themeadows-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Issue 18 - Term 4 - Week 6 

 
Calendar 

Important Dates in Term 4, 2018 
Week 6 

Thursday, 22nd November Ready, Set, Kindy Session 3 

Friday, 23rd November Summer PSSA Final Round 

Week 7 

Monday, 26th November White Ribbon Day 

Tuesday, 27th November 3-6L Cares Bike Safety Excur. 

Thursday, 29th November Years 3&4 Field of Mars Excur. 

Thursday, 29th November Ready, Set, Kindy Session 4 & 

 Parent Information Meeting 

Week 8 

Friday, 7th December Run4Fun Colour Explosion 

Week 9 

Tuesday, 11th December Year 6 Graduation 

Tuesday, 11th December P&C Lunch 

Tuesday, 11th December Year 6 Farewell 

Thursday, 13th December Presentation Day 

 
 

 
Principal’s Message 
Movie Night! 

Congratulations to our P&C for their leadership and 
organisation of a most successful movie night last Friday. 
Over 350 patrons enjoyed the movie Rock Dog on a giant 
inflatable screen as well as a grand assortment of food 
options including a sausage sizzle, hot chips, slushies, 
lollies, popcorn and fairy floss. 

It was a real carnival atmosphere on our lower 
playground and the Chocolate Wheel in the hall was 
another major success with over 70 prizes collected by 
some very lucky winners.   

Our P&C can be immensely proud of the $4000 profit 
made on the night – an INCREDIBLE effort. The school 
will ask the P&C to apportion some of these funds to go 
towards the provision of new Mathematics resources to 
be used in K-6 classrooms. 

 

2018 Photo Yearbook 

This year, at the request of our P&C, we have produced a 
photographic yearbook to celebrate our extra-curricular 
programs and the opportunities we provide at The 
Meadows Public School.  The yearbook is approximately 
64 pages in length and it is packed with full-colour photos 
from Harmony Day, the Easter Hat Parade, Cross 
Country, ANZAC Day, Mothers’ Day High Tea, Rugby 
League Gala Day, Winter PSSA Sport, NAIDOC Day, the 
Athletics Carnival, Education Week Open Day, the Book 
Character Parade, Fathers’ Day Breakfast, Blacktown 
Festival of Performing Arts, the Whole School 
Performance, Halloween Disco, Stage 3 Camp to Berry, 
Grandparents’ Day and Movie Night!! 

The books need to be ordered by next Tuesday, 27th 
November. Each book is priced at $12. While many 
students are represented in the book, I cannot guarantee 
that all students will appear. The book is still a wonderful 
keepsake of the year that was at The Meadows Public 
School. 

If you wish to order a yearbook, please complete the 
order form and return to the office by no later than next 
Tuesday, 27th November. Here’s a small sample of a 
page from the book! 

 

 

Office Hours 
Monday to Friday 

8:20am - 3pm 

Canteen 
Monday, Wednesday & Friday 

8:20am - 2pm 

 

Before & After School 
Care 

 
Enrolments can be made online 
at: www.squiggler.com.au/enrol-

now/ or for more 
information contact Urvashi 

Barot on 0481 229 280 

 

Uniform Shop 
Uniforms are sold in the canteen 

Monday, Wednesday & Friday 
8:20am - 9am 

 
Payment by 

cash & cheque 
at school 

OR 
prepay online using 
MasterCard Visa or 

 

mailto:themeadows-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.squiggler.com.au/enrol-now/
http://www.squiggler.com.au/enrol-now/
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2019 School Planning 

Things are certainly gaining momentum in terms of 
planning classes and school structures for 2019. With 
that in mind, it is imperative that we are kept informed of 
any planned movement of families for 2019. If you know 
you are moving out of area or to another school next 
year, please ensure you have told the ladies in the front 
office. Likewise, if you have a child commencing 
Kindergarten in 2019 and you are yet to enrol, please 
commence the enrolment process at the office now. Our 
Kinder orientation process will conclude with a final 
session from 9:30 till 11:00am next Thursday, 29th 
November which includes a parent information session in 
our hall. 

 

Community Grant Opportunity 

We have been selected by the Telstra Store Seven Hills 
as one of three organisations up for voting in the 
Connected Community Grants program. As Principal, I 
nominated our school to be considered for a grant to aid 
the provision of new Mathematics resources for 2019. 

On Friday, 16th November, in the Telstra Store at Seven 
Hills, voting for the most popular cause commenced. We 
are up against Parklea Public School and the Common 
Groundz Community Café. 

Telstra Store Seven Hills will have an iPad instore at 
which shoppers can select the organisation that they 
would like to win $1000. All the computers in the store will 
rotate images of the three organisations. After the voting 
period is over, Telstra Store will calculate the responses 
and the organisation/cause with the highest number of 
votes will win $1000. The second highest wins $300 and 
the organisation with the third highest will win $200. So 
everyone wins!  

 Remember, voting opened on Friday, 16th November 
and closes on Friday, 14th December! So get into the 
Telstra Store at Seven Hills Plaza and Vote for The 
Meadows Public School! 

 

The ‘Last Slice of Pizza!’ 

At this time every year I have a somewhat quirky chat to 
all of our students about the importance of the final 5 
weeks of the school year.  

If we look at a whole school year as about 40 weeks and 
we cut each term in half we have eight ‘slices’ of the year, 
each slice being worth 5 weeks. I likened these slices to 
a pizza. This week I challenged every student to make 
sure that they really enjoyed this ‘last slice of pizza’ for 
the year. It should never be ‘thrown out’ and it certainly 
should be savoured! 

This should be when the year’s BEST work is produced, 
when the behaviour of every student is at its BEST level, 
when attendance and punctuality rates are at the BEST 
level and when coming to school in full school uniform is 
happening EVERY SINGLE DAY. 

I encourage ALL parents and carers to continue this 
‘chat’ with your children at home, ensuring all of our 
students are the very best they can be until we close out 
the school year with a feeling of pride and satisfaction on 
Wednesday 19th December. 

Look after each other,  

Scott Staveley 
Principal 

Excursions & Activities 
in Progress 

Excursion/    
Activity 

Date of 
excursion/ 

activity 

Amount 
due 

Payment due 
by 

Sport in 
Schools Every Monday $10 Term Now 

White 
Ribbon Day 

Monday, 
26th Nov. 

Gold Coin 
Donation 

Monday, 
26th Nov. 

Field of 
Mars 

Thursday,  
29th Nov. $30 Friday, 

23rd Nov. 

Run4Fun Friday, 
7th December 

Sponsorshi
p Money 

Friday, 
30th Nov. 

Year 6 
Farewell 

Tuesday, 
11th December 

$25 for Yr 
5 Students 

Tuesday,  
4th December 
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Week 3 Week 4 
Teacher’s Awards 
(2 points) 
 

Teacher’s Awards 
(2 points) 

KO Michael 
Samrin 

KO Dhruv  
Katie 

    
KR Isha  

Jenuli 
KR Kaidyn  

Nicola  
    
1/2L Darius 

Sahayata 
1/2L Chloe 

Rayan 
    
1/2R Brooklyn 

Sydney 
1/2R Albert 

Vinoth 
    
1/2S Asna  

Hezekiah 
1/2S Jaxson 

Mele 
    
3/4B Narges  

Shaza 
3/4B Allissa 

Trinity 
    
3/4H Isabella 

Shania 
3/4H Adam 

Kaleisha 
    
3/4T  Riley  

Savannah 
3/4T Kaylee 

Lachlan 
    
3-6L       Lauren 3-6L Kelepi  

Sione 
    
5/6D Aarav 

Alishba  
Ella  
Prabin 

5/6KB Ashton     
Cody 
Zacariah 

    
5/6KB Kianna 

William 
5/6P Shihab 

Telykah 

K-6 Assembly Award Winners – Week 5 
Assistant Principal Awards 
(3 points) 
 

Principal Awards 
(5 points) 

Kindergarten Adyaan Kindergarten Vidwath 

Year 1 Vedanshi Year 1 Pratyush 

Year 2 Srinath Year 2 Misha 

Year 3 Kaleisha Year 3 Shaun 

Year 4 Nikiah Year 4 Hari 

Year 5 Eilaf Year 5 Tahi 

Year 6 Martin Year 6 Aarav 

Week 5 Week 6 
Teacher’s Awards 
(2 points) 
 

Teacher’s Awards 
(2 points) 

KO Lahtarnah  
Zyana 

KO Katie 
Kavya 

    
KR Bahar 

Sienna 
KR Bailey 

Julius 
    
1/2L Aloysius 

Joanna 
1/2L Adhiraj 

Gurveen 
    
1/2R Brooklyn 

Vinoth 
1/2R Pratuysh 

Sienna 
    
1/2S Asna 

Mele 
1/2S Esha 

Tiahna 
    
3/4B Nathan 

Raina 
3/4B Donald  

Isabella 
    
3/4H Hugo  

Ryan 
3/4H Manuth 

Jacob 
    
3/4T  Azlan 

Rachel 
3/4T Keeley 

Myra 
    
3-6L       Faisal 3-6L Elexi 
    
5/6D Lorraine 

Muddithir 
5/6D Pema 

Annika  
Dishan 

    
5/6KB Ryly 

Tia 
5/6KB Naomi 

William 

CONGRATULATIONS 
Award Winners! 

CONGRATULATIONS 
Award Winners! 



 
 

Page 4 

Friday, 23rd November, 2018 Issue 18 - Term 4 - Week 6 

 
 

K-6 Assembly Award Winners – Week 5 

Kookaburra Pins 

Blue Yellow Purple 
Dhruv 
Michael 
Shamel 
Vidwath 
Adyaan 
Jenuli 
Nicola 
Pratyush 
Sahayata 
Hari 
Ria 
Danny 
Eilaf 
Leanne 
Muddthir 
Priyanshi 
Sadiq 
Yassin  

Issa 
Samrin 
Smit 
Zachary  
Bahar 
Kaidyn 
Isla 
Rudra 
Adam 
Hassan 
Ryan 
Dylan S.  
Faisal  
Lorraine 
Prabin  
Roman 
Seth 
 

Darius 
Allissa 
Kaleisha 
Riley 
Shaza  
Cody  
Hazel 
Varsha 

Jasmine D. 
Jacob L. 
Remojan 
Savannah 
Aiden 
Ella  
Taleala 
 

Aakanksha  
Christopher 
Leila 
Raina 
Aarav 
Jack 
Liam 
Ryly 
Tahi 

Joanna 
Jordan D. 
Mishaal 
Shaun 
Isaiah 
James 
Precious 
Shanelle  
 

Orange  Gold Platinum 
Chloe 
Emma 
Melisa 
Alex 
Mahi 
 

Mason 
Jayden 
Zeel 
Dylan W. 
Naomi 

Melisa 
Alishba  
Zacariah 
William 

Harriet 

CONGRATULATIONS 
Award Winners! 

 
At the beginning of the year The Meadows Public School became a White Ribbon School. 
Throughout the year, we have held successful fundraisers including cupcake stalls and mufti 
days in order to raise awareness and money for the White Ribbon organisation. We also had a 
member of our local police station come and speak to Stage 2 and 3 about the effects of 
domestic violence and how it affects the state’s emergency departments and the greater 
community. 

Monday, 26th November is White Ribbon Day at our school. It will be our final fund raiser. We 
are asking students to come to school in black and white mufti and donate a gold coin. On 
this day, the White Ribbon Committee will also be holding a cupcake stall at recess and lunch 
to be purchased for $1 and $2. All monies raised will add to the total money raised this year 
and be donated on behalf of the school to White Ribbon Australia. 

As a school we are continuing to stand up, speak out and 
act to prevent men’s violence against women.  
At The Meadows Public School, we recognise the equality  
and respect towards both females and males and take a  
strong stand against violence and abuse towards women.  
Together we want to build a future that is free from violence 
and abuse and replace it with respect and tolerance. 

We look forward to your support in the upcoming  
event and look forward to taking an oath together 
to putting an end and breaking the silence. 
 
Mrs S Dawson. 
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Did you know that you have raised close to $3000 so far!   
What an amazing effort! 

 
Don’t forget that you have until 30th November to fundraise online and order your prizes. 

• If you are not using an online account please finalise your fundraising, choose your prizes and  
bring it all to school by 30th November. 

• If you have finished fundraising please see Mrs Baker on Thursday or Friday so that your child’s  
fundraising prize can be ordered.   

 
 
The Run4Fun is being held between 1:30pm – 2:50pm on 7th December 2018 on the top oval.  
   

On the day there will be a lot of fun obstacles in place, and lots of coloured powder and water too.   

• If you wish for your child to have a reminder of the day, why not send them to school in a white 
t-shirt. 

• But please do not send your child in ‘good’ or new clothes or shoes, we would hate for them to 
be ruined. 
 

On the day the P&C will be selling cold drinks and ice-blocks. 
 
If you have free time to help on the day and don’t mind getting ‘a little colourful’, then let the 
ladies in the office know.  We are looking forward to a fun afternoon.  If you have any questions 
please feel free to speak to Mrs Baker each Thursday and Friday or leave a message with the office. 
 
Kind regards,  
Mrs Baker 
Organiser 
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Community Noticeboard 
The Meadows Public School, as a service to parents, will 
advertise community events that may be of interest.    
The Meadows Public School does not necessarily endorse 
or sponsor the events and accepts no responsibility for the 
management or organisation of these events 
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